
American Association of University Women (AAUW) 
Buffalo Branch  

Announces 2025   AAUW "Women Entering College" Scholarship

Guidelines: 

• The scholarship award amount will be $5,000 each for four winners for a total of $20,000.

• All high school senior girls attending an Erie or Niagara County high school are eligible.

• Applicant must be attending (full time) any accredited college (two year or four year) the 
following fall.

• Applicant must have a grade point average of at least 95 (or 3.5 on 4.0 scale).

• Applicant must complete an application.

• Applicant must submit two printed letters of recommendation.

• Applicant must obtain an official high school transcript forwarded by the school.

• Applicant must attend a personal interview if requested to do so.

•             

• Applications must be typed or computer generated.  Handwritten or incomplete applications
will not be considered. Applications may be submitted online with an e-signature.

You may obtain an application at our website
https://aauwbuffalo.org/scholarships-loans-and-grants/women-entering-

college-scholarship/

Send your questions to: enteringcollege@aauwbuffalo.org
  

   

     
     

AAUW, a non-profit organization, advances equity for women and girls through research, education, and advocacy. 

Recipients will be notified by mid-April, 2025.

Send completed applications to:
AAUW “Women Entering College” Scholarship Committee
PO Box 239, Amherst, NY 14226-9998

Applications and supporting documents must be postmarked by February 19, 2025
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